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Office of the 
	

Ministry of the 	 416/965-1611 	 135 St. Clair Avenue West 

Minister 
	

Environment 	 Toronto Ontario 

November 6, 1973. 

Dear Mr. Castrilli, 

I acknowledge receipt of the Canadian 
Environmental Law Association's submission in 
response to the Green Paper on Environmental Assess-
ment. 

Your response will be reviewed thoroughly 
by the Ministry and it is possible that staff may 
wish to approach you for clarification of certain 
points. 

In the context of Environmental Assessment, 
our reorganization programme recognizes that any 
assessment activity (be it preparation or review) 
carried out within the Ministry has a close connection 
with the existing approvals programmes. 	The new 
Environmental Approval Branch will draw together 
all ministry approvals functions. 	This will permit 
an individual or organization to seek and receive a 
single approval from the Ministry, rather than several 
from various branches. 

Yours very truly, 

c.c. Mr. J. Low  4) 

Okolou6c4- 
mes A. C. Auld. 

Canadian Environmental Law Association, 
Suite 303, 
1 Spadina Crescent, 
Toronto, Ontario, 
M5S 2J5. 

Attention : Mr. J. Castrilli 
Mr. J. Low 
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